Past Letters from Fr. Dave
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

1) I want to wish all of our moms a very happy Mother's Day. It
is a very special day in our country and all moms deserve a day
dedicated to them. Thanks for your faith, encouragement,
commitment and love. God bless you all!

2) I am happy to announce the name of our new pastor. Fr. Ron
Wagner has been assigned to our parish and I couldn't be
happier.

Fr. Ron was ordained in 1979 and is currently serving as pastor
of Christ the Good Shepherd (the former St. Helen's and St.
Andrew Parishes) in Saginaw. Fr. Ron has also served as the
Vicar for Clergy in our diocese for the last few years. He brings
a lot of pastoral experience and is a kind, wise and gentle man.
We are very fortunate to have him chosen for us.

The change in assignments will take place on July 1, 2020.

Please pray for Fr. Ron and his current parish family, and for our
parish and for me as we experience this time of transition.

Love,

Fr. Dave



